
 
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Delaware River Basin Commission in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Delaware River Basin Commission, located at PO 

Box 7360, 25 Cosey Road, West Trenton, New Jersey 08628. The funding would be used to 

support several Delaware River Basin Commission (DRBC) programs that result in water 

security and clean water for our rivers, streams, reservoirs, and groundwater. I certify that neither 

I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress   
 


